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I oppose this measure  due to the fact it hurts the small business guy selling firearms, 

it affects their livelihood.  Plus me as a lawful consumer  should be able to buy what I 

want . You are penalizing us . The bad guys still will be able to get the bad stuff from 

bad people, you're not saving anything . Stop the nonsense  


